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I write to oppose this measure of canceling the Oregon Kicker all together as it was 

put in place to keep our government accountable. Removing it gives them more 

freedom to misspend our taxes even more. It was voted by the people to be put in 

place years ago- it should be voted on to be removed. This is a republic at all, by the 

people and for the people. It’s not a democracy that is run by the rulers dictating what 

ver they want.  

Sincerely, 

Jocelyn Wallbaum  


